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“Bear-y Foxy” holiday event & ribbon cutting at Menominee Park Zoo 

Celebration marks the opening of new Bear & Fox Exhibit 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., December 11, 2024 – The public is invited to celebrate the opening of 

Menominee Park Zoo’s new Bear and Fox Exhibit and the arrival of the Zoo’s new black bear, 

Mr. Reeves. The event will be held on Sunday, December 15th, from 12:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. The 

Zoo will be open, and the public is invited for a ribbon cutting ceremony at 12:30 p.m. followed 

by holiday festivities. Admission is free. Attendees can meet the trio of feisty foxes and their 

fun-loving neighbor, Mr. Reeves. There will be carolers and musicians spreading the joy of the 

holiday season. The Zoo will sell special black bear and fox souvenirs during the event.  

 

The public is encouraged to take part in this opportunity to sip on some hot cocoa and have a 

fox or bear-shaped cookie. A very special jolly guest will also be visiting the event from the 

North Pole. This unique holiday experience is ideal to share with family and friends, and Mr. 

Reeves and the trio of foxes hope to see you at Menominee Park Zoo.  

 

If you have any questions about this event, please contact Jenny McCollian, Revenue Facilities 

Manager, at (920) 236-5080.  
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